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29th February 2024 

 
Dear Parent, 

Children’s University 
 
I am very pleased to inform you that our school has now joined Children’s University, registration forms were 
circulated yesterday after the launch assembly. 
 
Children’s University is a programme that rewards and recognises your child for taking part in learning outside 
of the classroom.  
 
Children and young people are encouraged to log their extra-curricular hours on to their individual digital 
dashboard to track their activities. Activities could be attending an after-school club, volunteering, sporting 
clubs, scouting, visiting museums and libraries and many more! 
 
During the school year your child will receive certificates to recognise that they have been learning outside of 
the classroom.  
 
At the end of the school year children and young people who have achieved at least 30 hours of extra-curricular 
learning will be invited to our annual graduation celebration at the Doncaster University Campus. There is no 
cost to signing up to Children’s University. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs NJ Parker-Watts  
Headteacher  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


